
ST.MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from St.Montfort School, 

I am very happy to welcome all the students after the long summer break. I am sure the 

students have enjoyed their maximum with the parents and relatives during the summer 

break and at the same time they were in touch with their academic activities. 

Dear parents, This is the last letter or circular I shall be writing to you before 

demitting office as principal of St.montfort School, Bhopal. 

I would like to express my gratitude for the support and co-operation you have very 

kindly extended to me. I have always tried to look through the core values and school 

mission while executing my duties. I am highly grateful to you my dear parents and my 

team of staff for making my initiatives successful. I am sure you all will excuse me for 

the mistake, I might have made while discharging my duties. 

I will be handing over my charges /duties today to Bro. Monachan K.K. who has been 

appointed as new principal of St.Montfort school, Bhopal.He is well learned and 

experienced .May I request all the parents to extend the same support and co-operation 

to Rev.Brother. Monachan so that he too will be able to bring up our students and these 

institutions the way we desire. 

As I am transferred to Montfort School, Delhi I request your prayers and best wishes 

and be connected. 

May I conclude by wishing Montfortians (Both students & parents) of Past, Present and 

future great good fortunes. 

May St.Montfort School, Bhopal, blossom from strength to strength by the grace of God 

Almighty. 

Yours  

Bro.T. Alex 

Principal 

 

Note: Tomorrow (19/6/18 ) will be a halfday i.e.  Timings for Nur to IInd 7:15 to 11:10 am 

and IIIrd to 12th 7:15 to 11:30 am, This timming will be followed on all Saturdays till 

winter.  


